
 

GRAFTON TOWN BOARD WORKSHOP 

April 22, 2019  

  

 

MEETING CALLED TO ORDER BY:  Councilman Wagar at 6:40PM, at which time the 

Pledge of Allegiance was said 

ROLL CALL: COUNCILWOMAN DOOLEY – Present 

   COUNCILMAN WAGAR – Present  

  COUNCILMAN BUCKLEY – Present  

  SUPERVISOR GUNDRUM – Present  

  COUNCILWOMAN DESCHAINE – Present 

ALSO, IN ATTENDANCE WERE THE FOLLOWING:  Herb Hasbrouck 

General Discussions:  Suspicious burgundy colored car reported by a couple of 

residents, Lisa Dooley’s meeting with the Merry Makers – Discussed 

accountability, how to make it more appealing/beneficial to Grafton seniors. 

Highway Dept:  Personnel Issues, plan for CHIPS funds, Baily Rd and Jay Hakes not 

are not considered good roads for being paved.  Possible entrance into Babcock 

Lake to be paved, Question of why Top of Fox Hollow is not paved, Maintenance 

of Mill Road and Martin Dunham.  Dog issues and contract with Mohawk-Hudson 

Humane Society 

 

Motion to Adjourn @ 8:55 PM made by Supervisor Gundrum, seconded by 

Councilman Buckley 

Motion Carried 5 – 0  

 



 

  

 

RESPECTFULLY SUMMITTED 

 

VICTORIA BURDICK 

GRAFTON TOWN CLERK 

 

 


